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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP – 34th SESSION -7 November 2019 (morning)

Review of Kazakhstan
Thank you, Mr. President.

Israel warmly welcomes the delegation of Kazakhstan to the UPR, and takes note of some significant strides the country has made in the area of human rights as detailed in its national report. The commitment shown by the country’s leadership to make the necessary reforms to promote human rights will no doubt serve to overcome existing challenges.

We commend Kazakhstan’s respect for religious freedom and the rights of minorities. We note with appreciation the appointment of a Commissioner for Human Rights and a Commissioner for the Rights of the Child. Also noteworthy are Kazakhstan’s efforts to promote equal representation of women in the workforce, and improve the quality of life of persons with disabilities.
We would like to recommend that Kazakhstan:

(1) Streamline existing legal provisions and procedures related to combatting domestic violence in order to ensure victims achieve justice.
(2) Accelerate the efforts to implement national schemes designed to ensure equal access to education for persons with disabilities.
I thank you.    
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